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During the 2016-2017 Academic Year, the MALSC met once physically, and conducted several 
discussions via email.  During the physical meeting at the end of September, the Director 
welcomed the new committee and went over the description and function of the MALSC from 
the Faculty Handbook.  Due to program closure, we noted that most of the business for the 


